
             
 

  
 
 

Congratulations to Aadya Gupta of Class 5C 

She played the European FISCA International Chess Tournament 2020 (U-10) held           

from 9-17 May 2020 . The tournament was conducted online for the first time involving               

participation from students of 30 countries and had 9 rounds in all . She finished as the                 

Top Girl in the tournament and secured  the 5th position overall. 

 

 


